
 

 

 
 
 

Friday 27th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
You have received a letter and guidance with regards to our new RSE curriculum.  In that 
guidance you will see the content of the RSE curriculum and those elements that are 
optional.  Attached with this letter is the science knowledge organiser for year 5 for Spring 1 
(after Christmas).  As you can see, the children will be learning about Animals, including 
humans.   
 
Please read through the organiser as it tells you what the children will be learning in 
science.  If you need any support with this topic, please do ask Mr Ricketts.  Please note that 
in line with government guidelines, these sessions are compulsory, and you are not able to 
opt out. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Bild 
Head of School. 
 


